
75th Year of Serving Science

CENTRAL SCIENTIFIC COMPANY
OF CALIFORNIA

A SUBSIDIARY OF CENCO INSTRUMENTS CORPORATION

January 24, 1964

Hector P. Garcia, M.D., Founder
American GI Forum of the U.S.
3024 Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Doctor Hector:

I hope you will condone the liberty I have taken with
your name, and that you will approve of the attached.

I shall be leaving for Torreon on the 1st of February
for the civil wedding ceremony, which is required in
order that Maria Elena might get her passport and later
her American visa.

Write me at your convenience.

Sincerely,

T *ro R. Estrada

ht

P i~ 1-JJ Liuiti~ilf-1-A- Ifig. C

RAymond 3-6141
6446 TELEGRAPH ROAD, LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90022

A


